

From: mohamed elsehamy [mailto:elsehamy52@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, January 11, 2009 8:37 AM
To: SSC; Fatoumata Ouane; pwhlie@pops.int
Subject: Endosulfan

Dear:  Donald Cooper

            First, I would like to thank you for the great effort and cooperation regarding the Stockholm convention. I wish you all the best in the New Year 2009. 
            In reference to your email concerning the information of Indosulfan. The uses and production of Indosulfan and many other Organo-chlorine pesticides has been banned Since 1996 according to the ministerial decree No. 55/1996. The restriction includes: registrations, re-registrations, import, handling, manufacturing and productions. However, these long persistent compounds are still detectable in many different types of environmental samples (e.g., water, fish, sediment, vegetables, fruits, milk, foodstuffs…etc).
Thank you for being cooperative 
Best regards, 
Dr. Mohammed Ismail
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